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  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

 DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Michael F. Easley

Lyndo  Tippett

Governor

Secretary


March 28, 2007

MEMORANDUM


To:

Earl Jones




Systems Accountant, Accounts Receivable


From:

Mike Bruff, P.E.




Manager, Transportation Planning Branch


Subject:
Rocky Mount Reimbursement Agreement for Model Work

Attached is one copy of the reimbursement agreement with the City of Rocky Mount.  The City has requested split invoices, one now and one in early August once the work is complete.  The WBS is 36678.1 and the total amount to be invoiced is $49,800.

Please call me at 733-4705 if you have any questions.

MAILING ADDRESS:

NC Department Of Transportation

Transportation Planning Branch

1554 Mail Service Center

Raleigh NC  27699-1554
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www.NCDOT.ORG

LOCATION:

Transportation Building

1 South Wilmington Street

Raleigh, NC  27601

Phone: 919-733-4705

Fax: 919-733-2417
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